-----Original Message-----
From: Bruce Weinberg [mailto:weinberg.27@osu.edu] 
Sent: Sunday, October 19, 2008 10:41 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: Re: concurrence request for Linguistics 307
Sophia - Greetings from Taipei!
We don't see this course conflicting with what we do. With that said, I'm not super-enthused about this course as a social science GEC (is that why you sent it to us)? I have no problem with a linguistics course satisfying a social science GEC, nor do I have a problem with a course on indigenous peoples satisfying a GEC, but this course seems a bit narrow for a GEC, focusing specifically on linguistics among indigenous peoples.

Am I right that this is an issue for the A&S subcommittee on Social Science GEC's, not a concurrence issue? Who is our representative on that committee, so I can pass this thought along.

Bruce

> _____________________________________________

> *From:* Sophia Lee

> *Sent:* Thursday, October 16, 2008 4:00 PM

> *Subject:* concurrence request for Linguistics 307

>

> Greetings,

>

> The* Linguistics 307* course proposal is being vetted through the ASC 

> curricular process. The course proposal can be found at 

> _http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/currofc/tracking.cfm?TrackingID=1443_

>

> I am writing to seek concurrence and appropriate comments from your 

> department. Spaces are provided on the attached form for you to sign 

> off, but we are glad to receive any response (including e-mails) so 

> long as it is sanctioned by the department.

>

> The course is now going to committee for approval.  In order for your 

> concurrence and feedback to be included in the process, these 

> concurrences need to be received by the ASC Curriculum and Assessment 

> Office as soon as possible but no later than* October** 30**, 2008*.
>

> Please inform me if:

> - your department requires additional time to review the concurrence 

> requests

> - you do not feel this concurrence is relevant to your department.

>

> Thank you!

>

> Sophia

